

Head teacher: Mrs Rachel Stroulger NPQH

Tel: 01328 710320

Email: office@wells-next-the-sea.norfolk.sch.uk

Polka Road Wells-next-the-Sea Norfolk NR23 1JG

15th December 2017

EYFS and Key Stage 1 Performances

The children did us all proud in their Christmas performances this week. A big thank you to all parents, friends and relatives who came to watch. The PFA are very grateful for all the donations you have given and the funds will be used to help pay for the Christmas parties next week.

Save The Children - Christmas Jumper Day

All the children and staff looked super today in their festive jumpers! We are very pleased to say that we have raised £154.00 for Save The Children.

Christmas singing in Wells

On Sunday 17th December at 12.30pm the Globe Public House in Wells have invited our Key stage 2 children to come and sing a selection of Christmas songs. The Globe will be providing a hot chocolate and a biscuit for any children who come along and take part, please come along and support us and join in with the singing!!

Christmas Hamper Appeal

A big thank you for all of your donations to our appeal. The children from Time for Me and some of the children from Key Stage 2 went to deliver 35 gift bags and a hamper for the residents of Dorrington house. The elderly were very touched by our thoughtful gesture and enjoyed the children's singing. We have made their Christmas a little bit brighter.

Next Week

Christingle Service 18th December

We would like all of the Christingle collection boxes returned to school on Monday 18th December. These can then be counted and sent off to The Children's Society. Please come along and join us for our Christingle service at St Nicholas church at 10.30am. Each class will be performing as part of the service and every child will be bringing home their own Christingle which we will make with them in school on Monday morning. We will then return to school for our Christmas dinner.

Christmas Parties 19th December

On the last day of term the PFA are going to be holding a Christmas party for all the children in school. The children need to come to school in their uniform and are welcome to bring some party clothes to school in a bag, which they can change into for the afternoon. They will be having a disco and some party food and there may be an appearance by a special Christmas guest!

This is the last Newsletter for this term. We would like to wish you all a very Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year. We look forward to welcoming the children back to school on Thursday 4th January 2018.



Celebration Assembly Awards this week

Good Work

Yr 6 Keeley smashing Christmassy acrostic poem

Yr 5 Jack tremendous piece of writing

Yr 4 Marleigh excellent performance in cross country

Yr 3 Megan fantastic effort writing your hot task

Yr 2 Scarlett working hard to learn lines

Yr 1 Kate fantastic knowledge in phonics

Yr R Connie lovely letter formation

Out of School activities

Yr 2 Eliza 5m & 10 m in swimming

Yr 2 Blake swimming 5m

Values Award

Yr 6 Darwin determination in spite of broken wrist

Yr 5 Daniel determination in homework

Yr 4 Sienna fantastic effort in tests

Yr 3 Julia determination in cross country
Yr 2 Finlay determination in non-fiction writing

Yr 1 Izabella determined to improve reading

Yr R Thomas determined to write name

Wells Primary and Nursery School - Key Dates for the Year Ahead

- Christmas singing at the Globe in Wells for Key Stage 2 children 12.30pm 17th December
- Christingle in church 18th December 10.30am
- Christmas Dinner day 18th December
- Christmas Parties 19th December
- Last day of Autumn Term 19th December
- First day of Spring Term 4th January 2018
- Year 6 trip to the O2 for Young Voices concert 5th February 2018
- End of first half of Spring term 9th February
- Children return to school 19th February
- Spring Term parents evening 28th February and 1st March 3.30pm 7pm
- SEND parents meetings with SENCO 6th March 1pm 4pm
- End of Spring Term 28th March
- First day of Summer Term Monday 16th April
- End of first half of Summer term 25th May
- Children return to school Monday 4th June
- Sports Day 21st June (Book Fair in school this week TBC)
- Year 6 to APHS and whole school transition 4th, 5th and 6th July
- Whole school woodland week week commencing 16th July
- End of school Year Tuesday 24th July

